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18 January 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We are almost two weeks into lockdown and hopefully you are finding a new routine around 

learning for your child, whether that is accessing school or whether that is learning from 

home. We will certainly have at least four more weeks of learning like this depending on 

further announcements from the Government.  

 

We have attached a document (you can find it on the school website) which outlines our 

remote learning offer. This is what you can expect from us during the lockdown period and 

beyond if we should need to close any bubbles in the future. 

 

The document refers to a daily Microsoft Teams face to face session with the class teacher. 

This is something that we are working very hard on setting up behind the scenes so has not 

started yet. Hopefully, in the next week, we will be sending you/phoning you with your child’s 

username and password in order to access Teams safely through Telford and Wrekin. Please 

bear with us on this one! 

 

Another new communication tool that we want to share with you to hopefully, make this 

difficult time easier is an email address that you can use to contact your child’s teacher 

directly without having to go through the main admin. address.  

Contacts are as follows: 

 

EYFS  already set up. Parents know this one! 

Year One dothill.y1parents@taw.org.uk 

Year Two dothill.y2parents@taw.org.uk 

Year Three dothill.y3parents@taw.org.uk  

Year Four dothill.y4parents@taw.org.uk  

Year Five dothill.y5parents@taw.org.uk  

Year Six dothill.y6parents@taw.org.uk  

 

Teachers will check this inbox during the school day and will endeavour to respond within 24 

hours. Please note that if you are emailing with an urgent enquiry or information you should 

continue to use a3368@telford.gov.uk  
 

Thank you for your ongoing support and stay safe! 

 

Becca Butler  (Head Teacher) 
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